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Comrades,

October is here and it is time to start working on the poppy drive. We don’t have the date yet but will
let you know that in the next newsletter. I want to thank the people who put the cement pads in at the
front and the back doors. Good job guys!!! Thank you for your service. I want to wish Jack Stevens a
speedy recovery after his hip replacement. It was decided that our annual Christmas party will be held
on December 14",

At our monthly meeting we hold a drawing for $100. If your name is drawn AND you are present you
win. A special thank to the members that were able to help during the Memorial Service for Billy Ray
Johnson.

Veterans Day is approaching rapidly and the C-D-A Casino at Worley, Id. is again holding a free dinner
for all Veterans on Nov. 8™, Please remember that is time to pay our dues for the upcoming year.

Operation Uplink, the national program where the VFW provides free calling cards to our Troops
serving overseas, is falling short of funds for this program and is looking for donations. If you are
interested in donating contact Jerry Herker. The next Distict meeting will be held on October 13™ at
Davenport. Lunch at 12:00, meeting starts after lunch approximately 1:00.

Walt Mabe, Commander

Hello,

September is here and gone, and we’re getting to the cold weather now.. We have quite a lot of
upcoming events. Our next meeting will be on the 4th of October at 7:00, we will be having elections for
a trustee at this meeting, if you’re interested please let me know.

On the 5th we have a hamburger feed at the post, and on the 6th we have a pool tournament. The
Ladies Auxiliary will be doing a lunch at the pool tournament. More details will be available on the
board at the Post. On the 13th we have the District meeting in Davenport, lunch will be at 12;00 and the
meeting will follow, usually about 1:30. On the 27th the Ladies Auxiliary is going to have a kids day
Halloween party at 1:00 and anyone who would like to help would be appreciated. That night we are
going to have the adults party at 8:00. We hope to see you there. We would like to wish a speedy
recovery to Patty Herker. Please remember that it is time to pay our dues for the coming year.

Respectively, Melissa Mabe, Ladies Auxiliary President

Well winter is approaching us pretty fast; let’s start October off with a fun and food get together.... On
10-5-07 we will be having a Hamburger feed and Karaoke, ($2.00 to non-members) along with this get
together the Mabe,s will be having a celebration also, Their daughter Jessie will be here visiting from
New Jersey WITH their NEW Grandson. Also this month we will be having an adult Halloween Party
on 10-27-07, there will be music and a Costume Contest, the music will start at 7pm until 11pm. Come
and join us for the party and bring a dish, this will be a potluck event, we will have a sign up sheet for
the potluck posted in the canteen. Remember our lunches every Wednesday, they are only $5.00.

Canteen Manager, Audrey



